
RE: Public Safety ( I sent once but didn't get my copy) 

Tuesday, October 7, 2008 11:41 AM 

 

From:  "Kelly Moe" <kmoe@townofbernalillo.org> 

View contact details  

 

To:  "Patience O'Dowd" <patience_odowd@yahoo.com> 

 

Cc:  "Cliff Spirock" caspirock@communitysciences.com 

 

Ms. O'Dowd: 

  

Thanks for the info on Wild Horse issues - I personally think there is a great deal of merit in the 

things you are advocating, and hope it meets with success.  It would be good if accommodation 

could be made for all needs/desires of the region, if possible. 

  

Kelly MoeKelly MoeKelly MoeKelly Moe  
Director of Planning & Zoning  
Town of Bernalillo  
P.O. Box 638 Bernalillo, New Mexico  

 


